
Christ-Centered Education and Care 
Tuesday, April 6, 2020 

Childcare Family,
I hope this letter finds you and your family doing well even among these delicate and sometimes 
fearful times. We trust you are doing all you can to keep you and your family safe during this time and 
wanted to keep you informed as to how we are working to do the same. In this letter, we just wanted 
to cover three very quick things.

First, we wanted you to be aware we have increased the frequency and intensified our cleaning and 
disinfectant procedures over the last few weeks to follow as closely as we can the CDC 
recommendations. This means in addition to our normal cleaning procedures, you may find teachers 
who are typically in the classrooms wiping down hallway walls, handrails, light switches, and other 
responsibilities. Our playground equipment is being cleaned before and after every use. We have 
also limited our facility usage to as minimal classrooms as possible. Our classrooms and gatherings 
have been limited to less than 10 people at a time. We have also limited nonessential visitors into our 
building. We do not want you to be alarmed by these practices, but to be aware these are our 
proactive measures to continue to keep our facility clean and your children safe. 

Second, we wanted to make you aware of some of the many resources that could be helpful for you 
and your children during this time. The NASP and NASN have put together a wonderful resource 
about how to talk to your children about the COVID-19 pandemic. You can find their helpful article 
here: https://go.aws/2Xf0NTa. A helpful video in understanding this virus can be found here: https://
youtu.be/BtN-goy9VOY. In the case we do need to close our facility (which we are not expectant of or 
intending to), we will be following the FSSA and OECOSL guidance found here: https://bit.ly/2Xachat.

Thirdly, we want you to know we are praying for you and your family. If there are any needs you have 
or specific prayer requests you would like to make, feel free to let us know in-person or via e-mail at 
clineavenuefellowship@gmail.com. You can also jump on our church’s Facebook page (https://
www.facebook.com/CAFC8600/) to see resources, sermons, and other content available to help 
during this time. Just know we are here to help and offer hope! 

In Christ,
Pastor Joe Best, Director Jessica Gluth, and the Elders of CAFC
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